s - Docket  70-398
| License  SNM-362

| Mr. L. E. Pevey, Chief MAY 1 4 1994
| Occupational Health and Safety
Division
U.S. Department of Commerce
National Institute of Standards
and Technology
Building 301, Room Bl24
Gaithersburg, Maryland 20899

Dear Mr. Pevey:
SUBJECT: DECOMMISSIONING FUNDING PLAN (TAC NO. L30550)

We have reviewed your Statement of Intent, the Certification of Financial
Assurance, and the Decommissicning Funding Plan documents provided by your
letters dated April 19 and December 7, 1993, and March 25, 1994. Within the
scope of ovr review, no deficiencies were identified.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Dr. Sean Soong
at (301) 504-2604.

Sincerely,
(AL SIGNED BY
 >. Y E_'n-@gh .
Robert C. Pierson, Chief
icensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle Safety
and Safeguards, NMSS

istribution (Control No. 170%)
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